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	Comments


Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR)163, Removal of Late Fee Language, removes contradicting language from Section 16, Registration and Qualification of MPs, regarding the concept of Late Fees calculated on all delinquent amounts.  After initial review, NPRR163 does not impact Nodal systems, budget or schedule. The settlement system is designed and coded in accordance with Late Fee language presented in Section 9, Settlement and Billing; therefore, removal of the Late Fee language from Section 16 has no impact on the Nodal system.  Given that there is no impact on the Nodal system and the NPRR will resolve conflicting Protocol language before Nodal Go-Live, ERCOT believes that this NPRR should proceed through the stakeholder review process.

As such, the ERCOT CEO has determined that the NPRR163 is necessary prior to the Texas Nodal Market Implementation Date.  Pursuant to Protocol Section 21.11.3.1(6), the ERCOT CEO has the right to reevaluate the NPRR if the scope changes during the stakeholder process.  

	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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